
Harƞord Township, Van Buren County 
Pre-processing of AV Ballots for the 
November 5, 2024 General ElecƟon 

 
Harƞord Township will process AV ballots received on Monday, 
November 5, 2024 beginning at 10:00 a.m.  The ElecƟon 
Commission has approved three inspectors processing ballots on 
this day.  This processing is open to the public for observaƟon. 
 
Results will not be generated on this date.  Results will be 
generated aŌer 8 pm on August 6, 2024. 
 
Julie Sweet 
Clerk 
269-621-4658 ext 3 
harƞordtownshipclerk@gmail.com 


